
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

 

Ref. No.: MGM/COM/9.2/2024       Date: 7
th

 September, 2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

The students of 4
th

 Semester are hereby notified that the Vice-Voce of the Project Report on 

C10P is scheduled on 10
th

 September, 2024 (Tuesday) from 10 AM onwards. 

You are further directed to communicate with your concerned teacher(s) for matters pertaining to 

such preparation. 

 

 

 

 

 

      HEAD 

Department of Commerce 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya 


